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Sen. Chris Birch

From: Gerald Lapp <jlapp49@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 8:36 AM
To: Sen. Chris Birch
Cc: Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Cathy Giessel; Sen. Click Bishop; Sen. Lora Reinbold; Sen. Scott 

Kawasaki; Sen. Jesse Kiehl
Subject: Resource  Committee 

Dear Senator.Chris Birch: Thank you and the committee for taking comments on Senate Bill 
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__51.As&d=DwIFAg&c=Q8iJasR7RZ-
J0Fd9RXD9ZA&r=9BTNnHFC8FXXN9qTKI_Hlr4KA2tZm-
g6KJcicNcjsUo&m=2uHGeyOyVmFXgcKi1bL517VlNAwkhoustyBiwVxpuIg&s=uQaYituAo7c6XZ2zWoDnX7Bp_-
XBAj6sQMMG0fa_NdQ&e= former mayor of the Haines borough I would like to show my support for SB 51.This is not 
because I support Tier 3 but because I believe this is a good start to a fair process.Tier 3 is not just a mining issue but is 
an issue for the whole state.If Tier3 is abused it could be very detrimental to our 
livelihoods,communities,subsistence,way of life and our rights.The way SB 51 is written now seems to be the best 
process that will not abuse the power of policies.Thank You for Your time Jerry Lapp  
 
Sent from my iPad 


